
Steering Committee

Minutes

October 15, 2008

Attending:  Andrew Clifford, Camille Deering, Nancy Freudenthal, Larry Gage, Beverly Kalinowski, Stuart Koch, Janet Morrison, Beth Paul, Thomas Samper
Review of Minutes:  The minutes for 10/1/08 were approved. 

Old Business: 
1. A charge to CPP concerning the Center for Teaching and Learning was approved. 
2. An update was given on the status of the CAP recommendation on program and curricular change. 
3. Additional information is needed on the recommendation on program approval included in CAP’s end-of-year report. CAP is being asked to clarify the status of the recommendation. 
4. A charge to CFA concerning the composition of the CFA (with regard to the sabbatical committee) was approved. 
New Business:
1. A report on a conversation with GPC chair and vice chair on the role of that program council was given.
2. The committee discussed the need for a revised policy on course approval, since the current policy was designed to deal with the special situation of transforming courses and programs.  Dr. Koch will prepare a draft charge.  
3. A governance orientation for council and committee chairs and vice chairs was offered on October 15th and another session will be available October 22nd. After that it will be decided whether there should be another session offered to the broader campus community.  

